
Headteacher’s Award: Oak Class - Tallulah 
Gold Awards: Sycamore Class - Evie 
Silver Awards: Sycamore Class - Chloe 
Stars of the Week: Oak Class – Martha, Rowan Class – Louie, Sycamore Class – Jessi, Cherry Class – Ethan, 
Maple Class – Owen, Beech Class - Justas 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 17th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had a very busy week in school with phonics, multiplication tests and other assessments but the 
children and staff have coped admirably! Well done to them all. 
Rowan Class had a fantastic visit to the estuary on Monday. They loved hunting in the mud for lug worms and 
were very happy but worn out by the time they had walked back to school! Sycamore Class are now looking 
forward to their visit to the estuary. 
Sports Day 
We are really looking forward to having spectators back in school for sports day. It is on Thursday 30th June 
and will be run by our sports associate, Becky Mason.  More information was sent home in a separate email 
yesterday but as a brief overview timings are: 
FSU is 9.15 – 10.15am, KS1 is 10.30 – 12.15 
Picnic lunch for children and parents/carers on the field. 
KS2 1.15 – 3.15pm 
If sibling children in KS1 or FSU are with a parent/carer and want to watch their brother or sister in KS2 that is 
fine but they will need to be signed out so we know you have responsibility for them. 
Author visit 
On Monday we have another author visiting, Anne Parsons. She will be coming in to do creative writing 
workshops with Yr 2,3,4,5 and 6 and reading excerpts from her book ‘Archie wait!’  An order form has been 
sent previously if anyone wished to order her book. 
Summer Fayre 
Governors are collecting plants to sell at the Summer fayre and would love your plant donations if you have 
any spare.  Please can any plants be dropped off by the fountain next to the office area. Many thanks. 
Concert 
We are planning an end of year summer music concert on Friday 22nd July. There will be two performances 
9.15am and 2pm. More details will be sent out nearer the time but please save the date. 
Charity collections 
We have a box in the office area where we are collecting used stamps, old envelopes, postcards, broken 
jewellery, medals, badges, keys, locks, metals and watches (working or not) for the Catholic Children’s 
Society if you are able to donate any items.  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
  
 
 Diary dates: 
Monday 20th June – Yr 2 – 6, Author visit 
Tuesday 21st June – Beech Class performance by Wander Theatre Company 
Wednesday 22nd June – FSU police visit 
Tuesday 28th June – Sycamore Class Exe estuary visit 
Wednesday 29th June – Beech Class Music day Buckfast 
Thursday 30th June – Sports day. Timings above. 
Friday 1st July – PTA Summer Fair 3.45pm 
Wednesday 6th July – Class swap to meet the new teachers. 
Friday 8th July – Oak Class vision screening 


